McIntosh, Carrie

From: Sent: To: Subject:	Friday, December 3, 2021 10:47 AM Pimentel, Danny Re: Cycling Committee
Thank you Danny	
On Fri, Dec 3, 2021	at 8:44 AM Pimentel, Danny < <u>Danny.Pimentel@hamilton.ca</u> > wrote:
Hi Joachim,	
Clerks has advised	that there is no timeline for when in-person meetings will take place.
Based on that inforwith submitting a r	rmation and your indication that you have no interest in attending virtual meetings, we will proceed resignation.
Thanks for getting	back to me and please don't hesitate to reach out if you have any questions. Have a happy holiday!
Regards,	
Danny Piment	tel
(905) 546-2424 x4	581
From: Pimentel, Da Sent: Thursday, De To: Joachim Brouw Subject: RE: Cyclin	ecember 2, 2021 2:30 PM ver
Hi Joachim,	
Not a problem – I	appreciate you getting back to me. I will double check with Clerks and let you know.

Regards,
Danny Pimentel (905) 546-2424 x4581
From: Joachim Brouwer
Sent: Thursday, December 2, 2021 2:21 PM To: Pimentel, Danny < Danny.Pimentel@hamilton.ca > Subject: Re: Cycling Committee
Sorry for getting back to you sooner Danny.
I have no interest in attending virtual meetings.
Is there any possibility of there being in person meetings in before the end of this election/citizens advisory committee cycle?
Joachim
On Thu, Dec 2, 2021 at 11:44 AM Pimentel, Danny < <u>Danny.Pimentel@hamilton.ca</u> > wrote: Hi Joachim,
My name is Danny Pimentel and I am the staff liaison for the Hamilton Cycling Committee. The chair and vice-chair have advised that they have not heard back from you about your intent/desire to participate in this committee.
Could you please let me know if you still would like to be part of the committee? If so, is there a reason as to why you have not attended (or provided notice of missing the meeting) meetings in 2021?

If you could please let me know by Friday December 10, 2021 that would be appreciated.		
Regards,		
Danny Pimentel		
Active Transportation Technologist		
Planning and Economic Development		
Transportation Planning & Parking, City of Hamilton		
(905) 546-2424 x4581		
Hamilton		
The City of Hamilton encourages physical distancing, wearing a mask in an enclosed public space, and increased handwashing. Learn more about the City's response to COVID-19 www.hamilton.ca/coronavirus .		
From: wmoates Sent: Wednesday, November 24, 2021 5:58 PM To: Joachim Brouwer Cc: Chris Ritsma Pimentel, Danny < Danny.Pimentel@hamilton.ca > Subject: Cycling Committee		
Hi Joachim		
Just want to know how you are? I know you have not attended since we went virtual. Do you have any interest in attending?		
Also I was still interested in the criterium idea. Are you at all interested?		
Best		

William Oates